
 

8 Oct; No Meeting 
15 Oct; No Meeting 

22 Oct: UHS Captains 
Introduction: Craig Saunders 

Vote of Thanks: Trevor Schofield 
Fellowship: Clare Nyholm and John Payne 

 
 

Future Programs:  

 

29 Oct; Eyes For Africa 
Fellowship: Guy Porter and Rob Powell 
 

November is Rotary’s Foundation Month 
 

4 Nov; Calcutta at the Golf Club 
 All members to help, please 
 

5 Nov; NO MEETING 
 

12 Nov; Vicki MacDougall, DRIVING 
 

19 Nov; TBA 
 

26 Nov; Life Education Van – visit – BBQ - TBC 
 

December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and 
Treatment Month 
 

3 Dec; AGM  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you know of a member of the community who might be interested in joining Rotary and is 
of a good stand, please invite them to a complimentary meal, let them listen to an excellent 

speaker and experience what we do at a meeting; 
FUN, FRIENDSHIP, FELLOWSHIP, SERVICE, NETWORKING. 

 

THANK YOU, John Hozack for printing the Bulletins for the guests and members not on email. 
 

Do you know of a suitable guest speaker? Please see Bernard Jones. 
 

Working With Children Check 
Is your ‘Working With Children Check’ current? 

Do we have your WWCC number and expiry date? 
Do you need to apply to get your WWCC number? Please see Issa. 

5 members haven’t provided their number. 
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 October is Rotary’s Economic and Community Development Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
Dues are OVERDUE 

24 Oct Thur World Polio Day 

30 Oct Wed 
Dream Cricket at Milton PS 
Students from MPS, UPS, 
Budawang, helpers from UHS 

4 Nov Mon Calcutta at the Golf Club 
5 Nov Tues NO MEETING 

17-18 Sun-
Mon 

Free Health Check for Men, 
Rural Van, at the Civic Centre 

23 Nov Sat Relay for Life 

23 Nov Sat Comedy Night at the Milton 
Theatre, $35 per person 

6-7-8 
Mar 

2020 

Fri - 
Sun 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

BIRTHDAYS:  
22 Oct; Elaine Matthews, 24 Col Tyquin,  
27 Oct; Bill Harris and Murry Conran.  

 

ANNIVERSARIES:   
24 Oct; Irene and Mikael Smith, 

 27 Oct; Margaret and Dale Wilford. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests  
to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com  
BY NO LATER THAN 12 NOON ON MONDAY.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com


Report on meeting of 17 September 2019 
 

Meeting opened by President Steve Hladio welcoming members and guests Alan Heighway Guest 
Speaker, Aynni Mizoshiri and Rod Tucker.  

Instead of a club meeting on Tuesday 8th committee are encouraged to meet for dinner and discuss 
projects for 2019/20, and Tuesday 15th cancel for the activities on Friday 18th October, please if able to 
attend one of the events read the calendar for further information.  

Secretary Glenn Wran Spoke on an Invitation by a Rotary Club in India celebrating a Jubilee 
Anniversary in February 2020 contact Glenn for more details.  

Special Projects Director Emilie Jansen spoke on the car raffle the prizes are a Toyota Yaris is first 
prize, second prize is a $2,500 travel voucher and $500 fuel card is third prize.  

Almoner Bill Harris Dick Couch is home currently, doing well please keep the messages up.  

PP Rob Powell spoke on the Calcutta tickets are now on sale at Rowen’s Arcade and Milton IGA if you 
are able to assist with selling of tickets or are on the please contact Rob Powell.  

PP Brian Morrison informed members that the applications for Blessing of the Fleet princess are now 
open.  

PP Craig Saunders spoke on the RSA. Please read email that has been sent around and contact Craig 
for further details.  

Alan Heighway, ‘How to prevent a heart attack’, Alan spoke on how the heart operates and how and why 
people have heart attacks, ‘the heart runs on oxygen’. How the word coronary artery comes from the Latin 
word meaning coronation. Alan spoke on the signs and symptoms of a heart attack. It’s not just pain in the 
chest, it can be a pain in the arm or neck. Alan has been saved three times from heart disease through 
stents and encouraged members to donate their organs. Alan stressed to members if any concerns please 
go and see your GP. 

  
Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of report 

 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


